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UCHRA and UCDD recently received a shipment
of reusable cloth face masks from the US
Department of Health and Human Services. 

Packets were distributed at UCDD earlier this
week. Each packet contains five masks. 

Special thanks to Macey Korth, Marketing
Coordinator, for delivering masks to  UCDD team
members! 

The new UCHRA website (www.uchra.org) is live. Featuring a fresh look, up-to-date content, and
new features, the website offers another medium for connecting with services and programs offered
by the agency. New features include a fillable Service Coordination Form, a donation page, an
events page (listing commodities distribution events and other outreach opportunities), and more.
Special thanks to Lewis Betterton for creating the site and for all involved with the process! 
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